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Denver Attorney Discusses Impact of Revised Hours of Service
Regulations on Trucking Industry

News

7.16.20 

In an interview with Construction Equipment Guide, Benjamin Ross discusses the Federal Motor

Carrier Safety Administration’s revised Hours of Service (HOS) regulations. Ben explains that the

new HOS rule is “a further attempt to aggressively promote efficiency while maintaining high safety

standards.” He delves into the new and significant changes to the rule and he explains how these

changes will impact the trucking industry.

To read the article, visit Construction Equipment Guide.
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